Monetary Policy Report

A regular meeting of the Board of Directors of Banco of the Republica took place in the city of Bogota
D.C. on Friday, May 22, 2015. In attendance were Mauricio Cardenas Santamaria, Minister of Finance
and Public Credit, José Dario Uribe Escobar, Governor of the Central Bank, and Board Members Carlos
Gustavo Cano Sanz, Ana Fernanda Maiguashca Olano, Adolfo Meisel Roca, César Vallejo Mejia, and
Juan Pablo Zarate Perdomo.

These minutes contain a summary of the outlook of the technical staff of the Central Bank on the
macroeconomic situation (section 1), followed by a review of the main discussion regarding monetary
policy by the Board of Directors (section 2).
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2. DISCUSSION AND POLICY OPTIONS

3. POLICY DECISION

The Board of Directors unanimously decided to maintain the benchmark interest rate at 4.5%.
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